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23rd May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

FOGS have very kindly offered to purchase leavers’ hoodies for the Year 6 children again this year, so we would like to 
know what size your child would like. 

Children's sizes are: 

age 11-12 - height 152cm - chest 32/34 

Adult sizes are: 

size XS - 34/36 inches 

size S - 36/38 inches 

size M - 38/40 inches 

size L - 40/42 inches 

Please can you email Sue Perks sperks@gaddesby.bepschools.org by Thursday 26th May at the latest with your 
preferred size so that we can place the order prior to the end of term. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Smith 
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